From John and Elaine Burns 109 Ashley Gardens London SW1P 1HJ UK

Arik Guttman PO Box 39539 Tel Aviv 61394 Israel

18 February 1998

Dear Frik

It was all over so suddenly and our thanks on parting in Tel Aviv seemed quite inadequate.

We just wanted you to know what a marvellous time we had in your company and what a debt we owe you for making our sojourn in your wonderful country so memorable and enjoyable.

Your patience, good humour, abundant knowledge of history, archaeology, religion and folklore was a source of admiration to us, as was your outstanding organisation. We always felt safe and secure and privileged to be in such care.

God willing, we shall return, and we shall look forward to the pleasure of your company again - if you can spare the time. Meanwhile, any friends fortunate enough to be heading your way will carry your name with our strongest recommendation.

With our warmest best wishes,

Yours sincerely, Elaine and John